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Dr Prakash Iyer and Ms Anjali, faculty members from Azim Premji University,
held a workshop for third and fourth-year students. The session started by
imparting information on the topic after a brief introduction to 'National Education
Policy 2020'. It entailed several job prospects after B.El.Ed. related to education,
like designing syllabuses, managing schools, curriculum revision, writing
textbooks, policy analysis and implementation, community interaction, subject
matter experts, developing curricular material, and in-service education.
They envisioned the multiple realities that a facilitator needs to encounter in a
classroom setting. Various courses and scholarships offered by APU were also
discussed in detail.

The narratives they cited support their idea of education, its implications in the
long run, the impact of various government policies on education, the appropriate
usage of textbooks, and the role of a teacher in a classroom. The session
culminated with an interactive discussion with the participants about their
prospects.


